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Comments: The Frisco Backyard has been a huge asset to the local athletic outdoor community.  Many of the

trails, both USFS built or designed and built sustainably by the local community, are by and large maintained by

the said local community.  I support the initiative that began in 2017 but seemed to have lost steam.  The Year-

round recreation opportunities not only benefit the local community that invests in them, but visitors as well.  I feel

it would be prudent to involve the local community in the discussion and hopefully the decision to gather input

and viability of the Backyard trail network.  The core of locals invest countless hours clearing the annual winter

deadfall and spring blowdown not only on the Peaks Trail but the other designated and non-designated

sustainable Backyard trails.  I don't feel that E-bikes are a huge issue for the Backyard.  With the constant shift in

supervision at the White River Forest  office in Dillion, there is one consistent factor which the long-time group of

dedicated locals invested in their backyard, the Backyard.  The locals have been eager and willing to help out,

and we look forward to being part of the conversation and ultimately the continued development and

sustainability of the coveted Backyard.


